
               

CONSULATE OF PANAMA 

                 HOUSTON, TEXAS 

        November 7, 2018 

To Distinguished members of the Maritime Community 

Panama celebrated in 2017 the 100th anniversary of the Panama Ship Register. Besides being the 

oldest and largest Ship Register in the world, the register, as a government agency maintains 

strong maritime ties with the maritime community with more than sixty consulates around the 

world and thirteen technical offices providing a unique global service to the sector, strengthening 

its leadership position. 

Aware of the importance of the offshore segment and of Houston and the Gulf of Mexico, the 

Panama Ship Register inaugurated in 2017 its Global Offshore Center in the City of Houston. To 

update the maritime community on the advances of the Panama Ship Registry and the Offshore 

Center, The Consulate of Panama in Houston, with the support of the International Association 

of Drilling Contractors (IADC), has organized a Maritime Forum that will take place on Thursday, 

November 29 at 2 PM at the offices of IADC located at 3657 Briarpark Drive, Suite 200 / Houston, 

TX 77042 and will be followed by a reception. We would greatly appreciate your attendance 

confirmation by sending the form below to e-mail panamaweek@conpahouston.com 

 We look forward to your distinguished presence on November 29. 

 

Amb. Juan B. Sosa                                                                                                                                                                                         

Consul General of Panamá in Houston                                                                                

 I confirm attendance to the Maritime forum e-mail: 

panamaweek@conpahouston.com 

Name________________________________________________________  

Organization__________________________________________________ 
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